URBANWATERS

A Partrership far Restoring Urban Waterways and Revitalizing Communities

NWI Urban Waters Meeting February 14th

We hope to see you at the next NWI Urban Waters Partnership meeting
Thursday, February 14th, 9:30-12 CST at the PNW Portage Meeting Facility.

To help prepare for the discussion, please review the agenda and draft 2019
work plan with 2018 accomplishments report, and come prepared to provide
feedback on ways urban waters can support your work in 2019.

Partners will receive a Valentine's Day token of our appreciation for your work
to restore NWI urban waterways and revitalize our communities.
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https://www.nrs.fs.fed.us/partners/nwiuw/
https://www.nrs.fs.fed.us/partners/nwiuw/
https://goo.gl/maps/EyHK1HA7QEn
https://files.constantcontact.com/669c1baf301/15234d95-abbf-4b38-b31f-5b4f01644af0.docx
https://files.constantcontact.com/669c1baf301/87f5b7a4-81b2-45bd-9c06-29e5ec750d8b.docx
https://www.nrs.fs.fed.us/partners/nwiuw/

